

To: Region 3, Grade 7 School Parents

From: Fredericton & Woodstock Public Health

Date: October 3, 2025

Re: Public Health School Immunization Clinics

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As children get older, the protection from infant immunizations can wear off. Children can also be at risk of new diseases as they enter their pre-teen and teen years. Additional vaccines are required to keep your child healthy.

Horizon Public Health will be offering vaccinations to all Grade 7 students as part of the routine school immunization program.

For students in Grade 7, we will be offering protection against <u>human papillomavirus (HPV)</u> and <u>tetanus</u>, <u>diphtheria</u>, <u>pertussis</u>.

To submit your child's consent form electronically and to review the vaccine information sheet, please visit the following link:

• English online form: Consent for Immunizations

• French online form: Consentement aux immunisations

Should you require a paper copy of the consent and vaccine information, please inform your school. Please ensure your consent/refusal form is submitted by the date of the school immunization clinic.

If you have any questions, please contact Public Health at LVImmu@gnb.ca.

Sincerely,

Fredericton & Woodstock Public Health











